
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 4/10/2013 2:54:24 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Panel 3, the Regulatory panel 

I'm good either way. 

On Apr 10, 2013, at 2:53 PM, "Doll, Laura" < g),pge.com> wrote: 

The "team" (Hall, Chipkevich, Scott) think that the title of your panel should be 
changed a bit. 

It currently is "Leading Safety - What does regulatory leadership look like?" 

And they think it should reflect the "shared responsibility" principle (a title which 
was previously rejected) and so now they are suggesting: "Safety Leadership -
what does the Industry need from the Commission, and what does the 
Commission need from Industry?" 

I mean, do you even care? 

Here is what the General sent me this morning, in response to the questions you have 
already seen. So I believe this question is what got them thinking again about the 
overall title. 

BTW, less than 24 hours until wheels down in HI. 

From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) fmailto:emorv.haqan@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 04:13 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Cc: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. <elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.qov>: Yura, Jane 
Subject: RE: Panel 3, the Regulatory panel 

mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.qov


I good with these questions. More simply put is, "What does the Industry want 
from the Commission and what does the Commission want from industry?" 

For Panel 1 

- What is climate? 

- What is corporate culture? 

- How does Climate and Culture effect safety in an organization? 

- Who sets the climate and culture in the organization? 

- Who is the "real" Safety Officer in an organization? 

- How does a two track investigation system work? One investigation is only 
about safety and is privileged information that is walled off from the punitive 
investigation. 

That is enough for starters. 

Brigadier General (CA) Emory J. Hagan, III 

Director 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

(916) 267-7201 Mobile 

eih@cpuc.ca.gov 

"No one dies on my watch!" 

"No better friend - no worse enemy!" 

Effective 1 Jan 2013, Consumer Protection and Safety Division (PCSD) will become the 



"Safety and Enforcement Division" (SED) 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


